
PUBLIC MEETING
MARSHFIELD & DUXBURY BEACH NOURISHMENT

PROJECT UPDATE

MARCH 19, 2024 AT 6:30 PM

Greg Guimond (Town of Marshfield) at (781) 834-5554 or  gguimond@townofmarshfield.org 

The Towns of Marshfield &
Duxbury request that you join

them to hear from Woods Hole
Group on the Marshfield &

Duxbury Beach Nourishment
Project constructed this winter

For more information, contact

Sheila Sgarzi (Town of Duxbury) at (781) 934-1100 ext 5500 or ssgarzi@duxbury-ma.gov

The Meeting will Include: 
An Overview the Project 
Requirements for Shorebird
Monitoring 
Opportunities for Future
Nourishment 
A Question and Comment Period

In Person: 
Duxbury Senior Center, Ellison

Room  
10 Mayflower St, Duxbury, MA

02332

Virtually: 
Scan Here to join the Meeting on

Zoom

Post-Nourishment - March 2024Pre-Nourishment - October 2023

Meeting recording after the meeting
will be available via Duxbury PACTV

https://pactv.zoom.us/j/87255662877?
pwd=cW6TLC6ZN9t_VmL-

np7ChcXzCxQfww.bQALegpWzLF9kZCp


